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January 10, 1968 COLO. OIL & GAS COR

Mr. Thomas H. Curtis

PAN AMERICAN PETROLEUM CORPORATION
Security Life Building

Denver, Colorado 80202

Dear Mr. Curtis:

Confirming your phone conversations with Mr. Rlce, President
of Petrel 0il Corporation and myself, we will appreciate a letter from
your company waiving the State of Colorado Regulation Ho. 316 in the case
of Petrel's proposed Morrison Well to be drilled on our Lease No. D032682 A,
TIN R102W, Section 11, SW/NE, 1843 ft. south of north section line and 2155
ft. west of the east line.

We believe that this location places the proposed Morrisom Well
approximately 425 ft. from your Lease #052318.

We do appreciate your cooperation.
Cordially,

PETREL OIL CORPORATION
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James §. Hauck
Vice President
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(oleeH 0il & Gas Conservation Commission
State of Colorado
Columbine Building
1845 Sherman St.
Denver, Colorado 80203




